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13th September 2022 
 
State Funeral 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 19th September 2022, all schools and education settings will be closed due to 
the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
In school, we will continue to remember and celebrate the life of Queen Elizabeth II.  
 
School will re-open as usual on Tuesday 20th September.  
 
Best Wishes,  
Mr Hodgson 
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